BIKES SUBMISSION 92

From: Inquiry into Overtaking Bicycles POV eSubmission Form
<cso@parliament.vic.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 18 March 2016 2:13 PM

To: LCLC

Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Road Safety Road Rules 2009 (Overtaking

Bicycles) Bill 2015

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Road Safety Road Rules 2009 (Overtaking Bicycles) Bill 2015

Ms Janis Munro

'

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I am a bicycle rider. I have recently been riding in Tasmania and experienced A Metre Matters in action.
The constant signage has been a great boost to the awareness and driver responsibility to the of safety to
riders. Making for great riding.

I wish for all bicycle riders to feel safe when riding on Victorian roads.

I support the introduction of a minimum overtaking distance, a metre matters, in Victorian law.

This change would clarify for drivers the responsibility for passing cyclists.

It would also acknowledge the legitimacy of cyclists as road users.

This law would see Victoria joining Queensland, South Australia, NSW, ACT and Tasmania in recognising
that A Metre Matters.

All cyclists need to feel safe on our roads A Metre Matters.
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